Tiger Arts Evening Concerts 2019

in All Saints Church building

Apart from the special week from 3™ to 9" February organised by All Saints
church which is inviting you to 'Come and See' the refurbished church
building, there will be no Tiger Arts evening concert until the Autumn. Plans
are well in hand but we are waiting for a number of performers to finalise
their tour schedules. We expect to be able to produce an updated evening
prospectus by Easter

Admission and lunches will continue to be free, but gifts towards expenses will
be gratefully received.

Tiger Arts exists to organise musical, artistic, literary, dramatic and other
artistic events within the context of an active worshipping and witnessing
church. At All Saints, Lindfield we believe God has given us all talents to
perform or create and minds to enjoy listening to beautiful music and words
and seeing lovely things in the world. We are delighted to share these aspects
of our faith with you at these events.

Further information is available on www.allsaintslindfield.org/tigerarts or by
phoning:-
Peter Ford (01444 483294) or John Mummery (01444 484081).

If you would like us to add your name to our emailing list to be kept advised 6 K I G I # I V | |
and reminded of events please send your email details to Peter Ford at 'The

Pippins' 29 Beckworth Lane, Lindfield RH16 2EH.



